
Salmon Creek Burgerville 
and Washington School for 

the Blind Foundation 
are joining together every Wednesday 
for  the Month of March. We would 

like to invite you to support 
Washington School for the Blind 

Foundation 
by bringing this flier into 

Salmon Creek Burgerville at 13309 
NE Hwy 99 anytime between 

7:00am and 11:00 pm 
on Wednesday the 2nd 9th 16th 23rd and 
30th and 10% of your purchase will be 

donated back to   
 Washington School for the blind 

      Foundation 
Thank you for your support! 


